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MEMORANDUM

April 4, 2011
TO:

Katherine J. Pinch, Chair, Curriculum Policies Committee
FROM: 
Jeffrey Brodd, Chair, Program Review Oversight Committee

SUBJECT:
Program Review Pilot Study
The purpose of this memorandum is twofold: to request of the Curriculum Policies Committee and of the Faculty Senate that the current Program Review Pilot Study be extended for one more year, in order to include the 2011-2012 review cycle; and to provide a status report with regard to the assessment project of the Pilot Study that is currently underway.

The Program Review Pilot Study was originally approved by the Senate in May, 2007 (FS 07/49/CPC/Ex. http://www.csus.edu/acse/06-07_actions.htm#FS%2007-49).  For an overview, please see the Pilot Study Manual of Procedures and related documents at: http://www.csus.edu/acaf/progReview/
The second (2008-2009) review cycle is currently nearing completion, and so the Program Review Oversight Committee soon will have two full cycles to consider for purposes of assessing the Pilot Study.  Most of the components of our assessment are underway:

· Timeline of completion for 2007-2008 and 2008-2009 cycle
· Review of Self-study proposals, Self-study reports, External Consultant reports, and Program Review reports

· Faculty survey to determine participation in Program Review process

· Interviews with department chairs whose programs have undergone review

The Program Review Oversight Committee plans to complete the assessment project by early Fall 2011, and to provide our proposal for long-term policy revision affecting Program Review by the end of the Fall 2011 semester, in order to ensure that the new policy will be in effect for the 2012-2013 cycle.  The Committee requests in the meantime that the Pilot Study be granted an extension by the Faculty Senate through the 2011-2012 cycle.

Attachment A


Faculty Senate Agenda


April 28, 2011








[image: image1.jpg]

